
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held May 4, 2016. (1) Trent Pyles, representing the 
Parsonage Committee, reported that 90% of the electric is complete; they had to install a new 
electric box that wasn't part of the expected expenses; the trim should be done this week and 
insulation next week; there is some work on the porch being done. The project is close to 
being completed. Bro. Steve reported that Shirley will be having her bilateral knee 
replacement surgery May 9th and will be out of commission for a few weeks. They have 
furniture in storage that is ready to move into the parsonage as soon as Shirley is back on her 
feet and able to proceed with the move. (2) Bro. Steve reports that the Trustee Committee 
has planned a "Cleanup Day" on the 21st and if anyone knows of anything in particular that 
needs to be added to the list to be completed that day to report it to either one of the members 
of the Trustee Committee or to Bro. Steve. (3) Ernest Carol Taylor reports that he has heard 
that the individuals that have made recent Profession of Faith Decisions have not been 
getting their gifts of a Bible from the church as per a previous vote. Bro. Steve said he would 
follow-up on making that happen. 
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